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13th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a very busy and exciting half term ahead of us. This includes a couple of events that we would like to let you 

know or remind you about.  

Y1-Y6 Easter Egg Decorating Competition : Wednesday 2nd April  

We will be holding our annual Easter Egg decorating competition on the morning of 

Wednesday 2nd April for children in Y1–Y6.  All children will need to bring in either a hard 

boiled or blown egg on that morning (only 1 egg can be used in the design).  Children can also 

bring in other art materials from home that may help them with the decoration or design of 

their egg.  School will provide the basic materials such as paint, glue, card and felt tips etc.  

The children will have the whole morning to create their designs!  1st, 2nd and 3rd prizes will be provided by the BSA. 

Please note: all materials that are brought into school should be developed during that morning and not pre-made 

at home. 

 
EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade : Thursday 3rd April at 3.00pm  

On Thursday 3rd April at 3:00pm we will be holding our Easter bonnet parade for our Nursery 

and Reception children.  We are asking families to make an Easter bonnet at home with their 

children which the children can then wear in the parade.  We will perform some Easter songs 

and showcase our bonnets – there will be prizes : 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in Nursery and 

Reception which have been provided by the BSA.  You are welcome to come along and join us 

for this parade in the Sutton Hall – please complete the survey on School Spider to let us know who will be attending 

by Monday 31st March.  If your child does not attend Nursery on a Thursday but would like to take part in the 

parade, please speak to a member of EYFS staff or email the school office. Please ensure your child’s bonnet has 

been brought in to school by Monday 31st March at the latest to enable us to practice our parade. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mrs Becky Schofield 
Headteacher 
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